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Request from Michael Welch, 300 Walnut Street, to speak regarding the importance of keeping

the skywalk open during the 5 and Walnut demolition and consb-uction project.
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CERTIFICATE

I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk



Rauh, Diane I.

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

First Name: Michael

Last Name: Welch

website@dmgov.org

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 9:50 AM
CouncilSpeak
CityClerk
Request to Speak Before the City Council - form submission

^

Address: 300 Walnut st. ste.205

City: Des Moines

State:IA

Zip: 50309

Phone: 515 240 2938

Email: skykyro@gmail.com

Speaker(s): Micael Welch

Meeting Date: Monday, March 06, 2017

Regarding: The importance of keeping the skywalk open for small business owners and the residence and employees of
downtown during the 5th and Walnut demolition and construction project. Some small businesses will be forced out of
business if you sever this important connection to their customers.

PLEASE KEEP THE SKYWALK OPEN DURING THE 5TH and WALNUT DEMOLITION and CONSTRUCTION

City Staff: Councilman Bill Grey
Carrie Kruse Economic Development

Scott Sanders, City Manager

Submitted: 2/28/2017 9:50:07 AM


